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The next Waukegan/North Shore Chapter meeting for 2024 will be on 
February 9, 2024 

7:30 pm 
Where: The State Bank of the Lakes, 50 Commerce Drive, Grayslake, IL (Just west of 
the old Lake County Fairgrounds). 
 

Directions to the State Bank of the Lakes: From the intersection of IL Route 120 and 
US Route 45, go north on Route 45 to Center Street, turn left (west) on Center Street 
to Commerce Drive, then left on Commerce Drive. The bank is the first building on 
the right. Park on the south side of the building by the main entrance, then take the 
stairs or elevator to the basement and enter our meeting room. 
 

Dear Waukegan/North Shore members, 
 
As you may recall, our January meeting was cancelled due to adverse 
weather conditions.   We therefore have much to discuss at the February 
meeting. 
 
We are pleased to announce that Paul Maurer has agreed to be our new 
treasurer.  We welcome him to the officers’ group and thank him for stepping 
up to this important responsibility for our chapter.  We also thank Don 
Schreiber for his years of service as our club’s treasurer, and wish him a 
successful and speedy recovery from the stroke he suffered in December.   
 
Our next event is the St. Patrick’s Day party.  Steve Kolish is confirming 
details on this, and should have a flyer ready within the next two weeks.  
Attached with this email is a calendar of 2024 events.  We will have 
discussion and ask for updates on these events at the meeting. 
 
The program for the February meeting will be “Planning a Car Tour,” 
presented by Dan Helgren.  Dan will also provide the refreshments for the 
meeting.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Your secretary, 
Jim Greenlee 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


